
 
 

Water Harvesting and Reuse 
 

Reduced Car Park Availability 

Monday 29 November 2021 through to 1 December 2021 

 

Willoughby City Council are conducting investigations into a new recycled water 
tank under the carpark of Willoughby Leisure Centre. 

These works play an important role of providing future water security and 
resilience for the residents of Willoughby City Council. 

Investigation works are planned from Monday 29 November 2021 through to 1 
December 2021 

The works will impact the car park as per below image, 

We thank you for your patience for any interruptions caused by these works. 
 

For any further enquiries please call, Environment Unit - Angus Rex on 9777 1000 
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